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PASAI 34th Governing Board meeting 

Auckland, New Zealand: The Pacific Association of Supreme Audit Institutions (PASAI) held its 34th Governing Board 
meeting online on 2 June 2023. Sairusi Dukuno, Acting Auditor-General of Fiji and Immediate Past Chair of the PASAI 
Governing Board, chaired the meeting. 

John Ryan, Secretary-General PASAI and Auditor-General of New Zealand attended along with most other board 
members, PASAI Secretariat staff and representatives from the New Zealand Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade 
(MFAT) and the Australian Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade (DFAT). 

Esther Lameko-Poutoa, Chief Executive PASAI, presented a comprehensive operational plan for the coming financial 
year. The Governing Board approved the plan and its proposed budget. 

Members discussed at some length the recommendations from a draft independent evaluation of PASAI’s delivery 
against its current strategic plan. They also continued work on the development of a vision, mission and values to 
guide new priorities in its next strategic period. 

The Secretariat expresses its gratitude to the Governing Board members for their ongoing assistance and 
acknowledges MFAT and DFAT for their continued support of PASAI and its work in the region. 
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